
Dear Senator, 

I urge you to vote NO on Amended SB 764.  The 2nd Amendment of our United States 

Constitution protects the rights of the people to keep and bare arms.   SB 764 Bill is an 

infringement on those rights.   This Bill isn't an attempt to make the public safer, but it is an 

another step to disarm the citizens of Oregon.    Anyone who has studied history realizes that 

controlling firearms can lead to the break down of our freedoms resulting in a tyrannical 

government.   I urge you to protect the constituents that you represent and vote NO on 

Amended SB 794. 

 

Sincerely, 

Treva Crooks 

Joseph, OR 97846 

 


